
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school on Monday or Tuesday of this week. Students will return to school on 

Wednesday.  

 

Come Join us for our 2nd Annual Staff vs. Student Basketball Game & Student Showcase on 

Tuesday Feb 4th, from 5:30 PM - 7:00 PM. We invite you to our next Parent night to showcase 

our student’s hard work in their classrooms, while also enjoying a little fun with the JMS Staff. 

The Basketball game will start at 5:30 pm, and the Student Showcase will follow at 6:15 pm. 

Food will be provided during the Student Showcase. We look forward to seeing you in Tiger 

Town! Dinner will be served with RSVP. The RSVP link and a flier with more information will 

be in my weekly email update.  

 

On Tuesday, January 28th, we will host a Guilford Parent Academy session in our media center 

on high school registration. The session will take place from 6:00 until 7:30. I have attached a 

flier with more information to this week’s weekly email update.  

 

We will have a wrestling match at home versus Northern on Thursday. 

 

Well, we are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


